



CHAIRMAN

L. D. Strom

General Services Administration

VICE CHAIRMAN
Julian A. Jarman, M.D.
V. A. Hospital

SECRETARY-TREASURER

James B. Weber

Interstate Commerce Commission

May 9, 1973

Mr. Marion Thomas 466 Henry Drive, S.W. Marietta, Georgia 30060

Dear Mr. Thomas:

Your Agency recently bestowed a high honor on you through your selection as its nominee for Supervisory Employee of the Year for 1973. It is a distinct honor to have been nominated as one of only 60 persons from the more than 26,000 federal employees in the greater Atlanta area.

The unusual dedication and loyalty which you have displayed in the performance of your job, to your Agency and to the Federal Government are most commendable. Your exceptional on-the-job performance combined with notable civic activities make you an employee of whom all of us in the Atlanta Federal Family are proud.

The Atlanta Rotary International joins with the Atlanta Federal Executive Board in expressing sincere congratulations and appreciation for your outstanding service to the Federal Government and to the community.

We wish you and your family a happy and prosperous future.

Sincerely,

L. D. STROM

Chairman

Atlanta Federal Executive Board